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District Services 

 
 
 
 
Date: May 11, 2022 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:    PAC Soundboard Replacements 
 

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education the 
recommendation to purchase two (2) soundboards from Advanced Lighting 
and Sound in the amount of $78,600.00. We will be replacing the soundboards 
at Stevenson High School and Franklin High School with the equivalent 
soundboard Churchill’s PAC currently has. 
 
This proposed general fund purchase is to replace the two (2) sound boards that 
are only working intermittently, are out of warranty, and do not have after-market 
parts available for repair.  Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, 
May 16, 2022 Committee of the Whole meeting.  
 
Thank you. 
 

 Attachments 
 

PF/ko 
 

c: Board of Education 
 


